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CAKE DONATIONS 

 

We will be having a cake stall at the Christmas Fayre and 

would appreciate as many donations as possible.  

 

Whether homemade or shop bought, all donations 

appreciated. 
 

 

NON-SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY 

 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 25th 

November 2016 in exchange for a prize 

suitable for the tombola stall. 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

 

Many thanks to everyone who has volunteered to help at the Christmas Fayre.  

 

School will be open from 3pm-5pm on Saturday 26th November to prepare for the fayre. If anyone can also 

help on Saturday please do come along. Please bring any donations and/or items to sell during this time if 

possible.  Due to there being no school staff here on Saturday, children are not allowed to be brought 

into school on this day, this time is purely for adults to set up their stalls. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

SPREAD THE WORD 

Please tell all of your friends and family, 

neighbours and work colleagues when 

and where the school Christmas Fayre is 

and invite them along. 

 

FESTIVE FUN 

Last year was a fantastically festive day 

with an amazing amount raised for the 

school.  

Please come along to make sure we have 

as much success this year! 


